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I strongly oppose this bill that discriminates against trans and intersex children and 
youth. Worse, it will put people who are already experiencing high rates of bullying 
and harassment, in danger. Schools must continue to try to be a safe space for our 
children and youth, including being a space where they grow into and live their lives 
as their true selves. This requires the ability of trans and intersex students to use the 
bathroom corresponding to their identity, regardless of what was assigned at birth.


